
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
February 5, 2021 

Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
 
Please see our COVID-19 data from this week below: 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
*Year to date, 55 households account for the 69 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
We are happy to report our school transmission continues to remain LOW! 

 
We are continuing to do our very best to be as proactive as possible when it comes to COVID-19 mitigation measures.  
Staff will be offered the 2nd vaccine on Tuesday, February 16th. The majority of those who have received the 2nd dose 
have done so with very few side effects. However, there have been few reports of side effects that last 24 hours post 
vaccine. While we anticipate our staff will fall in the majority of those with no concerns, we are doing our best to be 
proactive. As a way to allow staffing flexibility, and provide the least disruption to our learning environments, we will 
provide remote learning to high school students the day following our vaccine clinic.   
 

High School students (grades 9-12) will receive remote instruction on Wednesday, February 17th. 
 
For families with students PreK-8th grade, nothing will be different than scheduled. High school students attending 
Whiteside Area Career Center will attend this program as scheduled and will be remote for the remainder of the 
school day. All other high school students in grades 9-12 will receive remote instruction for the full day. Teachers will 
communicate login information with high school students prior to this date.  
 
FJSHS before and after school activities will continue as normal, however please remember students must be present 
during remote learning in order to participate in after school activities. Attendance for high school students will be 
taken each hour via zoom, so please be sure your student is actively participating.   

 
Thank you in advance for continuing to extend flexibility as we do our very best to limit the impact of COVID-19 to our 
learning environment. If you have any questions regarding the high school remote learning day please contact FJSHS at 
your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Smith 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 0 0 0 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.00% 0.00% 0.00% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases* 69 40 23 2 

Year to Date Percent of Cases 9.04% 9.48% 9.24% 2.60% 
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